Golf Club Committee Meeting October 7, 2020

Members: attending

Deb Moore, John Sullivan, Mike Sarsfield, Wally Thorton, Bob Smith
Nonmembers attending:

James Keast: Facilities Manager, Bill Harrison New England Golf

Call to order: Meeting start time 7:08PM

James Keast started with accomplishment this first year.

16 Work orders. He said he took care of most of them.

Projects: Completed; Exterior doors-Exterior door to kitchen and garage.
Snack shack; new roof trims replaced.

Trim-Cupola —Deck boards- Signage

Kitchen Range-Refrigerator

In Process: Netting on practice range. (quotes)

Green Comm Grant- Led lights $33,893- CO-suppression equipment in kitchen
Crossing lights

Bill Harrison

Opened course early then shut down-Five weeks

Then reopened and were very busy-good year

September-closed tees to reseed —aerate

End of year maintenance —Cart path work-drainage- looking to reconstruct tees boxes on 9-10-12
If appropriated. Need engineering quotes

Motion to approve money for this project: John Sullivan motion- Bob Smith second — Vote unanimous
Approved.

Pond Update

Mosquito control -Engineer to look at pond.



Financials-

Minutes - Approve last meeting minutes Bob Smith motioned and Wally Thorton second,
Vote taken - approved- unanimous.

New Business — Mike Sarsfield asked about the sound ordinance in town. Machinery starts early before
golfers start. They discussed that it’s 7am on weekdays and 8am on weekends.

Golf netting needed on hole # 3.

Meeting to adjourn vote unanimous 8:43 PM



